
ARSWC  JUNE 2018 MEETING MINUTES 

Present​:  

Katie Smith, Jon Biehler, Bill Nickerson, Ros Arienti, Paul Schlein 

Start time:  6:05                        End time 7:30 

Approve: May Minutes​ – done 

 

Bulky Items  

Katie to contact Craig and then prepare notice to send out two weeks before  

Paul will send Katie previous years file for modification 

Before summer people leave, mid-August – (week of August 13th) 

Remind people at any point that they can call Roger’s and make arrangements 

 

Fiberite 

All trash is used to make bio-fuel and recyclables are sorted.  Construction has been delayed, those 
towns that were involved are not able to recycle. 

ARSWC suggests waiting until up and running and we can do more research 

 

Review of Contracts RC Rogers 

Trash hauling contract has increased $799.04 and recycling increased $799.04. 

 

Review of Contracts Casella 

Concern about contaminated recycling.  ARSWC needs to be informed if our loads are rejected. What 
would the cost be for the rejected load? 

What happens if we don’t have a contract ready by July 1st? Since we did not get it until June 15th, two 
weeks is not enough for Select Board and Arrowsic Lawyer to review and amend.    What arrangements 
be made if we don’t have contract ready? 

Committee members need to review one last time 

Katie will send contract to select board.  They are meeting on June 25th, after which contract will have 
to be reviewed by town lawyer  

 



Questions Recyclables –  

If layers can’t be separated – it is not recyclable 

Still question about the coated paper – are those milk cartons? 

Town Notice before Arrow Article is published 

Lots of little changes are coming up, should we inform individually or as a bulk notice. 

Casella has notified the ARSCWC that coated paper products   are currently not accepted in recycling, so 
please reduce your consumption of those materials. If you do consume products, please with those 
containers put them in the trash in order to reduce contamination of recyclables. TO BE PUT BELOW 
JON’S ARTICLE 

Is there a way to put a notice on the home page? 

Review of member appointment schedule--- happening in July, really! 

Three year: Bill, Roz, and Jon 

Two year: Ros and Paul 

One year: Katie and John 

Website updating with latest recycling information and video 

Ros sent out link to RORR website – check out the video ​https://recycleoftenrecycleright.com/ 

Meeting with Paul K to work on website – need quick blurbs 

● Jon and Ros to meet with him 

Revisit shed expansion idea 

Tabled until John is here 

 

Reducing our consumption 

ARSWC’s agenda now is reducing – example: don’t get receipt from Shaws. Ideas on how to  

Fall Festival – game idea 

 

Next meeting – July 16th  

Respectfully submitted 

Ros Arienti 

 

https://recycleoftenrecycleright.com/

